
Randolph, Edward F. 

12/27/2012 9:47:32 AM

From:

Sent:
To:

Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: AL on PG&E bill redesing 

call me on my cell. 916-601-9635

From: Cherry, Brian K [BKC7@pge.com]
Sent: Wednesday, December 26, 2012 5:27 PM 
To: Randolph, Edward F.
Cc: Allen, Meredith
Subject: Re: AL on PG&E bill redesing

Ed - I'm out. Meredith - could you handle ?

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

On Dec 26, 2012, at 5:23 PM, "Randolph, Edward F."
<edward.randolph@cpuc ,ca. gov<mailto: edw ard.randolph@.cpuc ,ca. gov» wrote:

Can you call me about this when you have a chance? I just want to discuss process for a few minutes? Thanks.

Cell is always best.

Edward Randolph | Director, Energy Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue, Room 4004 
San Francisco, CA, 94102
415-703-2083 | edward.randolph@.cpuc.ca.gov<mailto:p@cpuc.ca.gov>

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/

SB GT&S 0323681

mailto:BKC7@pge.com
mailto:_edw_ard.randolph@.cpuc_,ca._gov
mailto:p@cpuc.ca.gov
http://www.pge.coni/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/

